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Richmond reception rectified 
 

Richmond Shire residents are now enjoying fault free digital television for the first time in five years. 
 
The Richmond Shire (Qld) not only now have perfect DTV 
services but the new transmitters and satellite head-end are 
DVB-T2 Ultra High Definition capable. 
 
Last week Satellite Television and Radio Australia (STRA) 
removed all of the inadequate and faulty DTV equipment that 
the shire has endured since 2012. Until now, lip sync delays of 
up to four seconds, frequent picture pixillation, rain fade and 
very limited signal coverage were issues the long suffering 
Richmond community have had to endure.  
 
The Richmond Shire has now gone from extremely poor 
digital TV to arguably the most advanced digital television self 
help re-transmission site in Australia. 
 
Satellite Television and Radio Australia installed the latest 
Rohde & Schwarz TLU9 series digital transmitters and Appear 
TV head-end as used by leading broadcasters worldwide. 
 

In addition to the supremely capable new system, STRA have full 
remote access to the system and can make any future changes and 
trouble-shoot remotely.  A new high gain satellite dish has also now 
been installed to replace the old domestic dish. Rain fade will no 
longer be such a frequent issue.   
 
CEO of Richmond Shire, 
Peter Bennett said the 
new DTV system is a 
significant 
improvement on the 
troublesome system 
that was originally 
installed. The original 
system never worked 
properly.  All of the 
issues we used to have 
are now history.  The picture quality is amazing and the lip sync issue 

is gone.   
 

Glenn Welsh, Managing Director at STRA said there are many other communities that are still tolerating poor 
digital TV re-transmission services when they really don’t have to. Richmond Shire Council now have future 
proof DTV services that will provide many years of reliable service and, if Australia introduces next generation 
Ultra High Definition DVB-T2 then Richmond will be ready. Quality is always better value. 

For more information about this installation or communications, wireless technology, remote site monitoring 

and maintenance please call Satellite Television and Radio Australia Pty Ltd on Telephone: (07) 3103 0477 or 

email admin@stra.com.au 


